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DPM Welcomes Students for On-the-Job Training 

Port Moresby, Tuesday, September 23, 2025 – The Department of Personnel 
Management (DPM) has welcomed six Grade 11 students from Caritas Technical 
Secondary School for a practical, on-the-job training program.  

The students will complete 400 hours of training as part of their academic 

requirements, gaining valuable exposure to the public service sector. 

This initiative is a key part of DPM’s commitment to supporting education and 
nurturing future talent in Papua New Guinea. The program bridges the gap 

between theoretical classroom knowledge and real-world application, equipping 
students with essential skills and confidence for their future careers. 

"We are happy to be here and to learn new things. This experience will give us the 

courage to move forward when we eventually start work," one of the students 
shared. 

Through their training at DPM, the students will gain insight into the inner workings 

of government, human resource management, and service delivery, preparing 
them to thrive in the workforce. 

APPROVED FOR RELEASE. 

TAIES SANSAN 
Secretary  

 

 



 

Caption: Caritas Technical Secondary Students (L-R) Whitney Rim, 

Shema Baboa, Glenda Varage, Francy Bau, Nanai Bobby who are currently 

attached to DPM’s accounts division as trainee’s.  


